

Meeting - 7/7/08

Tell JN.
Freda Shaw not dead
- so 3 nurses, PNT

GMC hearing postponed because
of Inquests.

GMC looking at 8 case
Coroner " " 10.

Been with Ministry of Justice
for some time. -

permission sought for Inquests
& most bodies not available.

Probably extend Article 2 (HR Act)
because of policies involved.
- wider cover. Will rely a
~~lot~~ lot on what is the
documents available (Police etc).

Pre-Inq. meeting - families as well. Police
- Art 2 or not. (we should argue CH1. etc
that inquest have been
through, we've
acted on them &

Elaine has all the files.

- disclosure between parties
- When & how long

Lesley raised whether Coroner will
request statements now from
~~the~~ staff from records.

Police & CHI statements for different purpose.

Coroner will want someone to give background narratively & policies in place etc.

Families will probably have Legal Aid.
Could join forces & have one lawyer.

Senior Barrister imperative.

How will he deal with it ie individual Inquests or as a group.

Ask Coroner not to public addresses.
We won't succeed in applying for it not to be in ~~the~~ public arena - as that's the reason its being held.

Inquests probably won't be until ~~the~~ new year.

Agree who leading - write to Coroner re arrangements.

Check actions done.

9 retired - health issues?
 1 Newcastle
 1 Plymouth.

RHT - 3

Hamp.

Kiran thought we could ask Dly
 decision has been made to
 proceed, - Richard will ask. (†)

Kiran suggested RCN ~~to~~ supporting
 all nurses & ~~the~~ Trusts behind
 them. Betty said all the nursing
 staff were happy that the
 Trust are supporting them.

Jonathan Green - RCN legal rep.

Betty pointed out that GMC letter
 told staff to contact Mr. Horsley
 with any queries.

NMC - Police did report some
 cases to NMC, but they put
 them on hold because Police
 investigating. - Phil Beed

Gill Hambley (Red Star)

Chris Joyce.

Code A

Code A

Marg. Cochrane.

Still
 all on
 hold.

Said fit to continue practice in 1998.
~~Stoo~~ so difficult to see how
they could say different now.
Never any suspensions, disciplinary
etc.

Ian Piper } formally suspended. CEO
Tony Horne }

Ian Read m Dir. Mark Severs
Head Nurse? Eileen Thomas.
Pharmacy - Jean Dalton.
Put strongest people forward.

Managers at GWMH.

Organisational roles

GMC - P.C.T. - GP led issue

Richter not worried about the
leads - obj. maintain confidence
in Hosp. Health services

H.A. aware

Until we get list of names
from coroner we don't know
which staff. -

Lebely has told the doctors
still employed PHT & will brief them.

General agreement to group approach with one Barrister.

Agree Terms of Ref & go back to Trust to get a view. Elaine & Patricia including costs.

Jonella RCN would do it ~~to~~ if we contribute to the fighting fund. GMC - doctors

the Soreae organisationally

Joan Barton will continue to have her own legal rep.

Each Trust considers the medicine guidelines etc how we respond ~~the~~ to these issues.

Keron - costs for Phase I \rightarrow ie up to P/Review. & Phase II from then on

2 significant (Hants & PHT)
2 minor. Pato & Hant Partnership
Share costs

Richard to ask SA SHA if they will contribute.

Liabilities order needs to be found
 Kwon could only find property one,
 DOH should have it. - PR asked
 Finance to find it.

Media & Coms

Lesley Pat F & JH putting
 together a detailed
 story board. - history of events.
 will share when ready

Sub-group - comms -
 Pat & Sara Title to Start.
 Contact with PR companies
 re a number of issues, including
 GNMH. - need detailed plan.
 Will set up a meeting of
 all interested parties. - then need a
 structure to feed that into.

Richard - cries out for
 Project Manager -
 as complex & communication
 bringing everything together -

RS Share documentation - build
 up a library?
 Elaine to hold library.

~~H3~~

All org ~~to~~ to map these lists - Elaine to control.
LH to do this for Elaine for us.

CHI

Action plan -
need to identify who needs to do what. - who resp for what action.

& who responsible for what action
Separate ^{sub} group to look at this.
Each org to take action on this & bring it together for project Group.

LH - build up ~~an~~ issues board for other issues that may come up.

Pat F to keep a list of issues

Agree another meeting before end of July 1st week Aug
- when T of R done & project plan agreed.

PR to join clinical group.
& LH.

Legal gr.
Staff Bd. gr. | Com.
Clinical gr.

Betty Press release 13/9/02
by Sir Ivan Donaldson

Investigating audit - pattern of
deaths by Prof?

Betty has never been able
to get a copy.

She can apply thru FOI Act.

but need to know in case what is
in it. Coroner gets it.
in case

Ruland has seen it.

Was passed to Police

Its inconclusive in its findings

Thought unhelpful to publish it.

RS agreed we need to use it
as part of the audit process

RS will get a copy. (K)